
WELCOME TO PRINCE HALL 

PRE-K
Welcome students! We are ready for a great year!

Nice to Meet You!
Hello students! I'm Mrs Gaddy, I'm very
excited to be your teacher. We have
super exciting things planned for this year.
You will be entertained, amazed, and have
a lot of fun.I look forward to seeing you in
August 2025. 

What to Bring My Background

  I have been teaching in the
Head Start Program at The Prince
Hall School for 15 years.

My Contact Info

pegaddy@philasd.org

215-400-3690

My Favorites

Favorite Food: Green apples

A Bookbag
Blanket, Fitted sheet, Two

complete changes of clothes.
Everything must be labeled. 

Favorite Book:  If You Give A Mouse
A Cookie 


